Happy news!

2021 15 June

Today, on June 15 “Uzbekistan Airways” JSC performed flight HY 603 on the
Tashkent-Moscow route and successfully landed at " Domodedovo” airport.

As previously reported, the decision to resume flights to “Domodedovo” airport is
primarily due to the provision of comfort and an increase in the level of service for
the airline's passengers.

We remind to the passengers that due to the change of the airport in Moscow city
from “Vnukovo” to “Domodedovo” , “Uzbekistan Airways” JSC provides passengers
with the opportunity to return air tickets without a penalty.

Details: contact center (08:00 to 20:00): +998 78 140 02 00

Information service of “Uzbekistan Airways” JSC.



